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The office of the General Manager, NFR- CONST HQ- Engineering Maligaon, Guwahati, has
sent Brahmaputra Infrastructure a letter of acceptance (LoA).
Protection of cutting and embankment by construction of RCC retaining wall, catch water
drain, sub-surface drain, shot creting/providing concrete canvas, geo-jute textile turfing on
slopes, finishing of blanketing materials, etc. between stations Kawnpui and Sairang (30.00
km to 49.200 km) in connection with the construction of new BG railway line from Bairabi to
Sairang (Mizoram) project for a total cost of Rs 101.51 crore.
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